
Assistant Superintendent for Instruction Board of Education Update for October 11, 2018 

 

September 2018 –  

17th – Met with Dr. Myers regarding ideas for the grants CoSer. 

18th – Attended the Instruction and Staff Development Division Meeting. 

19th – Participated in the CSO meeting at the ESC.  Attended a Grants CoSer teleconference with 

Dr. Myers, component Superintendents, and the RED Group. 

20th – Organized and participated in the Secondary Principals planning group with Principals 

from Canton, Brasher Falls, and Morristown.   

21st – Attended the Primary Principals meeting at the ESC.  Participated in a book study “What 

Great Principals do Differently”. 

24th – Attended the Special Meeting of the BOE at the ESC. 

25th – Observed new Technology Teacher, Kevin Dean, at Brasher Falls CSD.  Attended the SLC 

Library Council Meeting. 

26th – Met with Dr. Myers and Patti Fisher regarding the Model Schools program and staffing 

needs. 

27th – Attended the Secondary Principals Network Meeting at the ESC. 

 

October 2018 –  

2nd – Participated in the Instruction and Staff Development Division Meeting at the ESC. 

3rd – Attended the CSO meeting at the ESC. 

4th – Observed new itinerant ELA/AIS Teacher in Massena. 

5th – Website Meeting.  Pre-BOE Meeting. 

9th – Administrative Council Meeting, Safety Meeting, Attend CTE Open Houses and Project 

vote. 

10th – Tri-Division Meeting, Administrative Cabinet Meeting. 

11th – Component School Visit, BOE Meeting at the ESC. 

 

 


